
PARTICIPANTS FROM ASIA

LETTER TO THE MARISTS OF THE REGION

Dear Marists of Champagnat in ASIA.

We are blessed to have lived the experience of 
the International Forum on Marist Lay Vocation 

where Brothers and Lay around the globe gather to sha-
re the wealth of our stories and the richness of our expe-
riences of living Marist life.  

We live the same values, dreams and hopes. We shared 
our stories; we have reflected together, proposed diffe-
rent ideas, discussed, and dialogued. It was for us, a 
sacred space of encounter, being fully aware of the pre-
sence of Ruah, the breath of the Divine, gently guiding 
us in all moments of our experience. 

We were faced with and received the challenge to keep 
alive the Charism of Marcellin in our world today, par-
ticularly in our context in Asia. We, however, embrace 

among us the richness of the diversity of culture, faith, 
and tradition.  And it is in this diversity that we celebrate 
Marist life with you:

“Come to the table. You are welcome to ce-
lebrate life as we gather at the Table of La 
Valla. We are a family.  We are Marists.”

We continue to believe that this is our call, our vocation, 
to be Marists of Champagnat today: one family amidst 
diversity, zealous partakers in the Divine mission.

And so, we go forth …caring for and generating Marist 
life in whatever we can.

Come, journey with us, with Mary and Marcellin.

https://champagnat.org/en/meeting-lay-rome-2022/



